Kyle Anonymous

Please do not dupe New Mexicans to follow the failed policies of California by mandating strict
quotas for electric and hybrid vehicles to be sold in New Mexico. If New Mexicans wanted EVs
they would be driving them. They are impractical for many New Mexicans as they do have range
and available charging stations across our vast state. This makes for dangerous situations for drivers
that are stranded on New Mexico's roads. At the very least this issue should be voted on by the
people of New Mexico and not mandated by hand picked board with clear political motivations.



